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Monitoring Board announces succession of the Chair 

Tokyo, Japan, 13 July 2016 —The IFRS Foundation Monitoring Board, responsible for 
oversight of the IFRS Foundation, today announced that Masamichi Kono has stepped down 
as Chair of the Monitoring Board, and Ryozo Himino, Vice Minister for International Affairs 
of Japan Financial Services Agency, was appointed by the Monitoring Board to serve as the 
Chair for the remainder of Mr. Kono’s term, i.e. until February 2017.  
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